
 

      Skills for Learning, Learning for Life                                  Twitter: @steammillspri 

Diary Dates 
 

November 

5th  Scholastic Book Fayre 

6/7th  Parents’ Evening 

8th  Class 3 visit to Dean 

Heritage 

9th Class 4 visit to Bletchley Park 

16th  Children in Need 

22nd  Non Uniform for Tombola  

23rd  Class 4 @Waterwells – Click 

Production 

December 

7th  Christmas Fayre 

10th  Class 1 visit to West 

Midlands Safari Park 

11th  Pre-School visit to 

Perrygrove 

14th  Christmas Lunch 

17th Flu Vaccination – YR-Y5 

 Infant Production – 6pm 

18th  Infant Production – 1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

19th  Junior Production – 1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production – 

6pm 

21st  Carol Service 

 Last day of term 

 

January 2019 

7th  INSET – No school for 

children 

8th  Return to school 

9th  Year 1 & 2 start swimming  

29th  Height, weight and vision – 

Year R & 6 

 

February  

15th  Last day of term 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Pantomime 
Thanks to your wonderful support of our Sponsored Walk, 

the children had a wonderful time watching Dick 

Whittington this week.  They joined in with the singing and 

thoroughly enjoyed learning to boo the villain and 

watching Miss Barber and Miss Hinchey showing their best 

dance moves! 

 

Disco 
Thank you to all involved in the school disco last night, 

especially the children from class 4 who ran the tuck shop.  

We hope that you had a lovely evening. 

 

Parents’ Evening 
For Years R, 1, 3, 4 5 and 6, Parents’ Evening will take place 

on the 6th and 7th November.  Appointments will run from 

3.30-6.30pm.  Appointments can be booked through 

eSchools. 

 

Book Fayre  
Book Fayre will be open after school on Monday, Tuesday 

and Wednesday next week, including during Parents’ 

Evening.   

 

Children in Need  
Pudsey and Blush ears, wristbands and pins are now 

available from the school office.  The ears are £1 cheaper 

than at Asda! 

 

Reception Admissions September 2019 
The Local Authority have informed us that paperwork for 

admission into Year R in 2019 will be posted out by mid-

November 2018.  If you do not receive your pack by 

December, they ask that you contact Admissions directly.  

Many thanks.  

 

Nail Varnish 
A gentle reminder that nail varnish is lovely for home but 

please ensure that it is removed for school.  
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School           Primrose and Layla   
 
Class 1                Tallulah and Roman 
                
Class 2                Leo and Aurelia 
 
Class 3                William and Bailey 
 
Class 4                Abigail and Leisha 
 

Class 1 Super Sentence Writers 
 

This week’s Super Sentence Writers are: 
Daisy and Pacey 

 

Christmas Shoeboxes  

 

This month we will be putting together the shoeboxes ready for collection.  We will use 

any profits from the School Disco to add to the gifts.  
 


